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Good morning Annilene,

I wanted to email you about the petition that was going around. When they came to my house
we were out playing with my kids, and an older lady came up, and said we are petitioning for
another crosswalk for kids in Harriston. She then just put the paper in front of Jim and he
signed then I did, as she was still just conversing with us. I should of read it, but with
everything going on, I did not, as she said what it was for already. Belinda informed me after
what it was actually for and I was so taken back and embarrassed that I signed something like
that.

I do not agree with their petition and would please like my name removed.
Let me know if you need anything else from me.
Thank you,

Heather Wickenheiser





